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  CORONA VIRUS UPDATE 36       Remote Learning Timetables for Monday 11th January 

Dear Parents, 

I attach timetables for remote learning for Reception,  Years 1 and 2, 3 and 4 and 5 and 6. We have 
sent this information out at the weekend so you have a good overview of the range of lessons 
through the week. It may help those of you who have other work commitments at home to plan 
your day. 

You have all received your pupil log in details for Google Classroom and you will see we have 
improved the presentation of teaching with Zoom sessions, videos etc. Please bear in mind that 
there may be one or two variations to timetables as this is a new development but we hope that it 
makes the home learning experience a positive one. Equally, we hope that some of the new changes 
will assist you as you work with the children. The timetable reflects the school day and we hope that 
this structure is beneficial to all our children. 

Staff have worked hard this week in preparation of resources and most families have collected work 
books from school at the appointed times. I am very grateful for their response in this climate. I 
hope we all manage to maintain good internet connection but we all understand over the coming 
weeks, there may be downtime with so many people logging on in the localities. Some laptops will 
be issued by school next week to certain groups of disadvantaged pupils and we look forward to 
receiving more. 

I would particularly like to express my gratitude to Ms Pritchard and Miss Sharrock who have worked 
so hard this week on reorganising the learning in and out of school and to administrative staff and 
teaching staff who have committed so well to manging change at such a stressful time. 

So whether your child is in the school building next week or beginning Monday at home school I wish 
them every success. 

Yours sincerely,   

Kieran A Loftus   Headteacher 


